
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
Special Meeting  

Tuesday 11th February 2025 
 
 
Pursuant to section 254C of the Local Government Regulation 
2012, notice is given that a Special Meeting is being held as 
follows: 

 
DATE LOCATION TIME 

Tuesday, 11th February 
2025 

Georgetown, 
Council Chambers 

1:00pm 

 
Business to be conducted at the meeting will be: 
 

• Consideration of Tender ESC2024_044 - Flood Damage 
Pickup & Assessment 
 

Should you require further information, please do not hesitate to 
contact Council on 4079 9090 or email info@etheridge.qld.gov.au 

 
 
Mark Watt 
Chief Executive Officer 
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